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Meeting Minutes 

 

Submitted to Town Clerk on 3/30/2023 

Minutes from Planning Commission meeting held on March 29, 2023 

Meeting was called to order by Chair Cheryl Murray at 5:05 pm. It was noted that Steve Murray would not be able to 

attend due to work commitments. As Cheryl Murray and Ted Kellogg were the only members present and did not 

constitute a quorum, we would take no further action on the agenda. 

Linda Peltier was present, so Cheryl handed her the Village Center Designation renewal application to be signed by her 

as Chair of the Select Board, and noted that she should get approval of the Select Board (as discussed in our previous 

meeting) at their upcoming April 3rd meeting. 

Cheryl will submit the (incomplete) document to Richard Amore electronically as required prior to April 3rd. As per her 

discussion with Mr. Amore, (due to the extenuating circumstances that the previous Select Board never acted on this 

Renewal), he would allow the Select Board to submit the remaining piece of the application one day late (that being the 

resolution to approve the renewal application) on April 4th, after their meeting of the night before. 

Cheryl will reach out to Ted and Steve regarding a new meeting date and a revised agenda. 

Cheryl made a motion to adjourn at 5:11. 

Minutes submitted by Cheryl Murray, Chair, Town of Benson Planning Commission. 


